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____________________________________________________________ 

January Meeting
“Scales and Arpeggios” 

January 23, 2017 at 10am 

Piano Network 
4640 North Brandywine Drive, Peoria 

       Teaching Technique – Rosa Chang and Teachers Share 

"Scales are keys that open the path to any musical piece." Franz Liszt 



Requirements: 

• All music selections must involve more than one player/instrumentalist. 
This could be a duet, trio, an instrument accompanied by the piano, etc. 
Be creative! 

• Memorization is not required 

Recital to be held at The Piano Network, Saturday, February 18 at 4 PM 
  
____________________________________________________________ 

Sonata/Sonatina Festival
Note from the committee:

Our Sonata/Sonatina Festival is moving along and we are excited to see all 
the teachers participating. For those of you that have students participating, 
your duties and assignments will be coming out shortly. 

To all teachers: Please encourage your students and parents to attend the 
recital on February 11th at noon in the Lecture Recital Hall to hear all the 
winners! 

____________________________________________________________ 

Monster Concert 2018 

We are looking for volunteers to head up this wonderful event, and 
encourage all teachers to get your students involved.   

Please contact Rosa Chang if you would be interested working on this. 
  

February 18th "Let's Get Together" Recital:
Registrations due on February 13.



Photo from Christmas luncheon 

Bottom left to right: 
 

Rosa Chang 

Gloria Busman 

Pam Eyerly 

Liz Reed 

Kathleen Murray 

Barb Huebner 

Chee-Hyeon Choi 

Mickey Chien 

Philippa Williams  

Grace Trang 

Rebecca Gebbink 

Myrna Bietz  

Justin Kothenbeutel 

Thanks to Rebecca Gebbink for the photo! 



There are no meeting minutes, 
since the December gathering was a luncheon.

____________________________________________________________________________

April meeting change
  

The April 24th meeting at ICC will showcase a trio of players,  
including Mickey Chien from Bradley.  

Be sure to attend, and make this change in your booklet. 
More details to follow. 

____________________________________________________________ 

Students wanted

Mickey Chien is looking for students. 

His phone number: 

217-418-5028


